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crack. cell 6.In vitro apoptosis of rat
hepatocytes induced by sodium

valproate. Valproic acid (VPA) is an
antiepileptic drug that induces

hepatotoxicity in humans, and the
pathogenesis of this remains unclear. To
determine the pathogenic mechanism of

VPA-induced hepatotoxicity, VPA was
evaluated for its effect on hepatocyte

apoptosis and caspase activity. Results
showed that the ultrastructural and

biochemical alterations induced by VPA
treatment corresponded to

caspase-3-dependent apoptosis. To
support these findings, the effect of VPA

on hepatocytes was evaluated in the
HepaRG cell model. Hepatocyte apoptosis
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induced by VPA was associated with a
decrease in cell viability, alteration of cell

cycle, and an increase in caspase-3
activity. Pretreatment of hepatocytes with

VPA or transfection of hepatocytes with
the caspase-3 gene decreased the
induction of apoptosis. The intrinsic
pathway was suggested as the main
mechanism of apoptosis induction by

VPA, although the results obtained with
mitochondrial membrane permeability

showed that it was not the only
mechanism involved. This study shows

that VPA may induce apoptosis in primary
rat hepatocytes and HepaRG cells

through the intrinsic apoptotic pathway.
These results suggest that the intrinsic

apoptotic pathway is involved in the
mechanism of hepatotoxicity induced by

VPA.Myeloid cell-specific deficiency of
glucose-6-phosphate dehydrogenase

(G6PD) in X-linked chronic granulomatous
disease (CGD) results in defective
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neutrophil apoptosis and is associated
with severe bacterial and fungal
infections. Glucose-6-phosphate

dehydrogenase (G6PD) deficiency is a
condition characterized by marked

sensitivity to oxidative stress in the form
of infection by periodontal pathogens,

particularly Actinobacillus
actinomycetemcomitans, and it has been

associated with
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